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TRANSLATION OF APPRECIATION LETTER

Alva’s Institute of Engineering and Technology-A unit of Alva’s Education Foundation
Moodbidri, organized a program of computer education for rural students of Kannada medium
government high school called “Kaliyona Computer- Rural Computer Education Camp” in
association with Department of Computer Science and Engineering. The program has been
continuously going on for the past 7 years in various rural schools. For this academic year,
choosing our institute for this program in rural areas of Brahmavar's educational sector on

22.10.2019 and 23.10.2019 has given us immense pleasure.

Our students who have deprived themselves of computer education and who are interested in
learning with the basic knowledge of computer education, thank you for your support. You have
not only confined students' knowledge to workshops, but also gave them two computers to
pursue the same,we are grateful for this. Once again, we thank you whole heartedly for the

success of the entire program and we promise to optimism the use of these computers in future.




